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Alexandria, 06 December 2021

To: Disclosure Department
EGX

Dear Sir,

Subject: Summary of Resolutions of the Board of Directors Meeting of the company held
on Sundav, 05 December 2021

Referring to the a.m subject, the Board of Directors approved in its session held on 05 December
2021, the selection of Al Ahly Capital Holding Company and its companies to serve as a
financial advisor for "The International Company for Methanol and its derivatives" (under
establishment) to arrange the necessary financing for the Methanol and Ammonia project to be

established in Suez Canal Economic Zone .

- Ends-
Nervana OrabL Accountant / Khaled Sokkar
Investor Relations & Media Head,
General Manager Financial Affairs Sectors
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